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Andrea Gyger

From: Greg Zadel 

Sent: Monday, June 19, 2017 3:46 PM

To: SoS Rulemaking

Subject: Comments - Bingo rules - 7/17/2017 hearing

Regarding new rule 2.5 (Pre-selling tickets), I would recommend making the time period a little longer than 7 days.  We 

use presale tickets to get an idea of the number of people coming to our annual event so that we have sufficient seating, 

and don’t exceed the room capacity. 

 

Thanks for your consideration. 

 

Greg 

 

Greg Zadel, CRS, CRB, GRI, ePro 

Zadel Realty 

 

 

 

                         

2011 Realtor of the Year, Colorado Association of Realtors 

2008 President, Colorado Association of Realtors 

 




